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The result of the voluntary public purchase offer on FHB shares was published on August 2, 2017 by the 

issuer. Since - based on the announcement - the new free float for the FHB shares (being listed on the 

BSE) cannot be determined with a high certainty, the weighting factors of FHB in BUX and BUMIX 

indices will not be amended by the BSE for now. 

 

When the new free float figure of FHB can be determined with a higher confidence (e.g. big 

shareholders - besides the persons who were acting in concert in the public purchase offer - still have 

time to announce significant change in their stake of FHB shares if any), BSE will decide on the 

modification of the weighting factors of FHB, if reasonable. 

 

 


